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Oregonians already pay an environmental fee when they buy tires, we shouldn’t be 

charged a tax on top of a fee. We already pay taxes to support the public 

transportation and should be required more because we need tires to get to work and 

back. You are taxing us out of our houses and homes already, maybe try to figure out 

ways to reduce your expenditures like us citizens have had to do in order to afford to 

live. 


